
Sembawang Hot Spring Park – Public Engagement 

In 2017, NParks carried out a public engagement exercise to invite the public to share their thoughts on the plans for 
the upcoming Sembawang Hot Spring Park.  

Between 25 November and 10 December 2017, more than 6,000 suggestions and feedback were received. These will 
be used to refine the plans before commencement of works. The results are summarised below. 

Landscape & Greenery 

The feedback received showed that majority of the public would like to have naturalised streams as a landscape 
feature within the park. They also felt that shaded trails are an important provision to ensure a comfortable 
experience. 

 

Activities 

The public in general are keen to experience foot-bathing and egg-cooking in the park, continuing from the current 
activities carried out at the hot spring. 

 



 

Amenities 

Most people preferred amenities that would provide a more comfortable experience at the park, such as washrooms 
and sheltered seating areas. 

 


